
 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   February 18, 2020 

TO:   MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

NAME AND TITLE:  Kathleen Soltis, City Manager 

SUBJECT:   RCMP 2019 Year in Review 

ATTACHMENT(S): PowerPoint Presentation   

  

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

 

That Council RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION, the report dated February 18, 2020 from the City 

Manager titled “RCMP 2019 Year in Review”.  

 

PURPOSE: 

The purpose of this report is to introduce the Prince George RCMP Detachment 2019 Year in Review 

presentation.  Superintendent Shaun Wright, Officer in Charge, will attend to present the report and 

respond to Council’s questions. 

   
STRATEGIC PRIORITIES:  
This report relates to Council’s Social Health and Well-Being’s myPG Goal of Safe Environment. 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  
The Police Act requires BC municipalities with a population of more than 5,000 to provide policing 

and law enforcement in accordance with the Act.  The City of Prince George uses the Provincial 

Police Force (the RCMP) to police the City.  The Municipal Police Unit Agreement has provisions for 

the Member in Charge to report, as reasonably required, on matters of law enforcement in the 

municipality and on the implementation of objectives, priorities, and goals. 

 
SUMMARY AND CONCLUSION:  
The RCMP 2019 Year in Review presentation provides information to Council and the Prince George 

community concerning last year’s policing and law enforcement. 

   
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 
 

Kathleen Soltis, City Manager 

 

Meeting Date: 2020/03/09 

 


